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D.C. Issues Pay Notice Templates for New Wage Theft Law

Article By:

Employment Labor and Benefits at Mintz

The D.C. Mayor’s office recently issued employee pay notices templates that employers may use to
satisfy the pay notice requirements under D.C.’s new Wage Theft Prevention Amendment Act.
The Act, which took effect on February 26, 2015, requires employers, among other things, to provide
written pay notices to all new employees at the time of hire, and to existing employees by May 27,
2015.

The Department of Employment Services’ website has now made available a template for general
employers and a template for temporary staffing firms. Employers should now move forward with
providing notices to all new and existing employees, but they need only do so in English and not in
the employee’s primary language unless and until the Mayor’s office releases a template in that
language.

©1994-2025 Mintz, Levin, Cohn, Ferris, Glovsky and Popeo, P.C. All Rights Reserved.

National Law Review, Volume V, Number 76

Source URL:https://natlawreview.com/article/dc-issues-pay-notice-templates-new-wage-theft-law



https://natlawreview.com
http://does.dc.gov/sites/default/files/dc/sites/does/page_content/attachments/Notice%20of%20Hire-English_OWH%20Revised.pdf
http://does.dc.gov/sites/default/files/dc/sites/does/page_content/attachments/Notice%20of%20Hire-English_OWH%20Revised.pdf
https://natlawreview.com/article/dc-issues-pay-notice-templates-new-wage-theft-law
http://www.tcpdf.org

